
November 26, 2024 

SULLIVAN JOINT WASTEWATER COMMISSION 
MEETING MINUTES 

 
 

The Sullivan Joint Wastewater Commission Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm 
on Tuesday, November 26, 2024, at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue. The 
meeting is being held in compliance with the Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. The 
board members that were present: Gary Kernodle, Randy McHugh Paul Goeglein, 
Kent Hoffman, and Ron Auerbach (by phone).   
 
Approval of October 22, 2024, Meeting Minutes  
A Hoffman/Goeglein motion carried on a voice vote to approve the October 22, 
2024, meeting minutes. 
 
Effluent Pro Solutions Report 
Mr. Lewis reported that there were some kind of chemicals that came into the 
plant and threw off the samples a little.  He is also working with the engineers to 
decide if land application of sludge will be the best cost-effective way to get rid of 
sludge. 
 
Preliminary results from Jetting and Televising 
The Village results showed a large amount of roots in the system and the District 
had a small amount of roots. 
 
Discussion on who is responsible for lawn mower maintenance 
The board was in agreement for Dennis Polzin to perform the maintenance. 
 
Approval of Vouchers 
The board signed off on vouchers in the amount of $65,590.86. 
 
Adjournment 
A Goeglein/Hoffman motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn at 6:23pm. 
 

Heather Rupnow 
Deputy Secretary/Treasurer 
Posted 12/13/2024 


